
REDWOOD HIGH SCHOOL
MUSIC BOOSTERS October Donation Drive

To help support 175 music students and 5 music programs, 
our goal is to raise $15,000 from member donations.

Support Redwood High School Music by
Becoming a Redwood High Music Booster

As a Redwood parent, you already know about our renowned music 
program that provides our students with challenging opportunities 
to perform, compose, arrange, collaborate, and study music across a 
wide array of styles and forms.  Led by John Mattern, Music Program 
Director, and a team of top-tier professional musician associates, 
students of the program hone their talents and learn new skills and 
techniques while focusing their passion with professional rigor.  

Boosters are Parents, Students, Volunteers and Music 
Lovers - Just Like You

Redwood High Music Boosters is a volunteer 501(c)3 organization 
committed to supporting the musical education of all Redwood 
music students. Through informal, monthly meetings, we collaborate 
with Mr. Mattern to plan and support his vision for the musical
calendar. Bring your skills and experiences, as there are many ways 
to help out, mostly on a part-time or as-needed basis.  And this is all 
with the added benefit of meeting parents of other Redwood
musicians, who are just as proud and enthusiastic about student 
success as you are.  The easiest way to keep up with the Music
Department - besides trying to pry it out of your kid - is to attend 
Music Booster meetings, usually held the first Monday of every 
month at 5:00pm in the music room.  Email reminders are sent prior 
to meeting dates. 

Think of Music Boosters as a lifeline 
just for Redwood Music. With your 
donation, we can....

•	 Buy new instruments and repair current ones

•	 Purchase essential instrument supplies such 		
	 as strings, reeds, etc.

•	 Purchase sheet music

•	 Add production and recording equipment to 		
	 our growing sound engineering program

•	 Take off-site trips to SF Symphony and middle 	
	 school outreach performances

•	 Small group lessons and guest teachers

•	 Guest performances

•	 Provide support for the Senior Retreat and 		
	 the Music Annual Awards Banquet

Although the Tam Unified District and Redwood 
High School Foundation generously provide core 

funding for music at Redwood, the Music Boosters 
provide support and funds for day-to-day
incidentals, as well as special, value-added 

activities available to all music students. 

We appreciate our volunteers and we welcome your talents! Fundraising, Night of Blues, Show Concessions, Middle 
School Outreach coordinators, and Social Media are just a few of the areas that rely on volunteers. If you would like to 
learn more, please contact us at rhsgiantsmusic@gmail.com.

Our parent & family donations are our primary source of funding! Please consider making a tax-deductible donation 
today.  The average donation is $225 per family.  If at all possible, please consider a higher donation as there are
families who are not able to contribute. Donations of any amount are gratefully accepted. Every dollar donated 
through Redwood High Music Boosters stays inside the Music Department where it makes an immediate impact.
To donate by credit/debit card, please go to our website www.redwoodhighmusic.org and click the Donate button 
located on every page. Or you can send a check payable to Redwood High Music Boosters, c/o Katheryn Baldwin,
Treasurer, 160 Tioga Lane, Greenbrae, CA 94904. Thank you!

Like us on Facebook at
Redwood High Music

Follow our YouTube page at
Redwood High Music

Thank you!
Redwood High Music Boosters is a California 

501(c)3 • Tax ID: 27-3289992

Donate Your Time and Talent and More


